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The Planning Board held their regular meeting at the Eaton Town Hall on Wednesday, 
March 20, 2024. Present were Chairman Dennis Sullivan and Judy Wilson. There not 
being a quorum present, a work session was called to order at 6:05 pm.  
 
 

Conservation Commission 
 

Chairman Sullivan gave an update on the Commission and the NRI study group. 
Chairman Sullivan explained that the Commission is not in favor of trails because of the 
cost to maintain them. Chairman Sullivan stated that the Commission wants to make 
sure that when the Master Plan questionnaire is developed, people are made aware of 
the Commission’s position and that pros and cons are clearly stated.  
 
 
Master Plan 
 

The Board reviewed the previous Master Plan questionnaire and removed questions 
pertaining to high-speed broadband and ridgeline development.  
 
The Board will focus on Chapters 2 and 3 at their next meeting. 
 
 
The work session was adjourned at 7:25 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Lianne Boelzner 
 

Lianne Boelzner 


